
This bill has no need and is nothing but a limit on the right to self defense directed towards some of the most law abiding citizens in 
our great state. The fact is, licensed concealed carriers are one of the most law abiding groups in our state. More so than law 
enforcement themselves. There is absolutely no reason or cause to further limit where one is legally allowed to defend themselves. 
The overwhelming majority of mass shootings occur in “gunfree” zones, why then would you create more opportunities for the 
deranged criminals by disarming law abiding citizens? By definition criminals do not follow laws and do ignore any signs or laws 
directing not to carry a weapon, therefore it is derelict of your duties to endanger citizens even further by reliving them of their god 
given right to self defense! This bill should be thrown out immediately! 


